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Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC) 

Meeting of February 15, 2024 

 

Currency Reminder 

Committees should make sure to double-check the currency for the workshop application. It will be easier 

to address the proper allocation that way.  

 

Review of DPIC Plans 

The committee reviewed DPIC plans received. Our Chairperson will reach out to seek some clarifications 

when needed.  

 

Review of Budgets 

After approval of January 2024 applications (and not considering February 2024 applications) 

 

Budget Numbers of Approved 
Application 

Allocation remaining 

Credit Course 50 $29,592 

Professional Development 
Activities 

98 $49,199 

Networks 11 None 
$40,000 spent 

Special Projects 6 $73,064 

New Teachers  38 None 
$80,000 spent 

 

DPIC Budgets 

Some schools and centres still have a large portion of their budget and they are encouraged to spend it 

either by planning a large school-wide event or to encourage teachers to attend some PDA.  

 

Review of Requests 

15 requests were presented for credit courses: 9 requests were approved. 4 requests were refused as 

teachers were hourly; 1 request was refused because the teacher had already reached the maximum of 

their yearly amount; and 1 request was revised in order to respect the maximum.  

 

16 requests were presented for Professional Development Activities, and all were approved.  

 

Submitted by  

Marie-Pier Michaud 


